
Dear Superintendent Butters,

It is my honor to nominate Jodi Coy, a mild/moderate special education teacher at Roy
Elementary, for the prestigious "I Love Teaching Award." As the principal of Roy Elementary, I
have had the privilege of witnessing Jodi’s unwavering dedication to our students and their
families.

Jodi embodies the essence of teaching with passion, innovation, and a heart full of care. In her
role, she consistently goes above and beyond to create an inclusive, nurturing classroom
environment where every child feels valued and empowered to succeed. Her ability to adapt
lessons to meet the diverse needs of students with varying abilities showcases not only her
expertise but also her genuine commitment to see every child thrive.

What sets Jodi apart is her creativity and positivity. Whether designing individualized learning
plans, integrating technology to enhance engagement, or collaborating with general education
teachers, Jodi approaches every challenge with a solution-oriented mindset. She celebrates
every student achievement, no matter how small, as a monumental victory, fostering confidence
and a love for learning in their students.

Beyond the classroom, Jodi is a pillar of support for families, offering guidance and resources to
help parents navigate their child’s educational journey. She actively participates in professional
development and contributes to the school community through her input on our PBIS and CLT
teams and leading our Student Support Team.

Jodi truly inspires all of us at Roy Elementary to aim higher and do better for our students. Her
love for teaching and her students is evident in every interaction, lesson, and accomplishment. I
can think of no one more deserving of the "I Love Teaching Award."

Thank you for considering this nomination.

Sincerely,
Angela Snowden
Principal, Roy Elementary


